
Fourth Sunday of Easter 
 

May 7, 2017 

St. Rose of Lima 

EWU Newman Center 

Calendar of Events 
 

Sunday, May 7 

8:00am Mass 
9:00am RE Grades 2/3 & 4/5 
9:00am Sacramental Prep grades 2/3 
10:00am Mass  

1:00pm Remodel Presentation 
 
Monday, May 8 

6:00am Men’s Ministry 
6:00pm Chronicles YG 
 
Wednesday, May 10 
5:45pm Adult Bible Study 
 
Saturday, May 13 
3:00-3:30pm Reconciliation 
4:00pm Mass 
 
Fifth Sunday of Easter 
Sunday, May 14 

Acts of the Apostles 6:1-7 
Psalm 33:1-2, 4-5, 18-19 
1 Peter 2:4-9 
John 14:1-12 

Ordained Staff 

Fr. Paul Heric 

509-599-8437 

pheric@dioceseofspokane.org 
 

Pastoral Staff 

John Fencik 

Pastoral Associate 

509-235-6229 

jfencik@dioceseofspokane.org 
                                                    
Parish Office  460 N 5th St 

Melissa Sine 

Office Manager 

509-235-6229  

msine@dioceseofspokane.org 

www.saintroseoflimacheney.org 

Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday  

9:00 am—1:00 pm 

Second Collection  
today for  

Cheney Outreach 
Thank you for your  

continued generosity! 

For prayer intentions or to be 
added to the  
prayer chain.  

Please contact  
Melissa in the  
Parish Office.   

St . Rose Mass Schedule           
 

8:00am Monday, Wednesday 

 Thursday & Friday 

Saturday 4:00 pm                                           

Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am   

 

EWU Newman Center:   
837 Elm St 
509-599-8437 

newmanewu@gmail.com 

Bulletin compliments of: 

  CATHOLIC FUNERAL & CEMETERY SERVICES 
  A Non-profit, Charitable Ministry of the Diocese of Spokane                        

Holy Cross + St. Joseph + Queen of Peace                                                                                           
Offering Pre-planning Services (509) 467-5496 

Reconciliation                                                            
    
Saturday 3:00-3:30pm                                                                                     
or by Appt. 

Around the Diocese 

      Get Connected  
         With the Parish 

 
    Text cheney to  

84576 or visit  
new.flocknote.com/

strosecheney 
Receive notifications via 
email or text message 

If you have any questions or 
need help signing up, please 

call Melissa in the Parish 
office.  235-6229 

If you are new to the Parish, 
please register your family!  

Registration forms are located at 
the entrance of the Church.   

Welcome packets are located in 
each pew.  

Welcome to  
St. Rose of Lima! 

Time with the Bishop  

Many of you may have heard Bishop Daly and the 
Vicars on Catholic Radio (AM 970) as part of a new 
edition of Time with the Bishop. Rather than an 
interview format, Bishop and the three vicars, Fr. 
Darrin Connall, Fr. Brian Mee and Fr. Pat Kerst, 
speak about issues of importance to us as Catho-
lics in a spirit of joy and humor. If you are interest-
ed in listening to the show in podcast format it 
may be found at www.dioceseofspokane.org/
radio or https://diocesespokane.podbean.com 

Immaculate Heart Retreat Center’s 14thAnnual Mother’s Day Champagne Brunch 

All you can eat buffet with carving stations, made to order omelets,  
extravagant dessert table, and a special gift for mom.   
 Adults $30    Children (ages 6-12) $10  

Please make reservations in advance at www.ihrc.net or by calling 448-1224. 

Join us early for the crowning of the Blessed Mother, before the 8:00 am Mass.   

All Catholic High School Youth!!  

The 2017 Steubenville Northwest Conference at Gonzaga University is the weekend of July 
28-30. This weekend offers an amazing gathering where over 1,000 teens are able to laugh, 
cry, sing, pray, and be encouraged in Christ. Dynamic speakers who instruct and challenge teens (Fr Mike 
Schmitz, Mary Bielski-youtube them!! And more…) Vibrant music, praise and worship! Registration infor-
mation is available in the Parish office. Deadline to register is May 31st. Dorm space is limited, so talk 
with Melissa in the Parish office if you are interested in attending. 235-6229 or 
msine@dioceseofspokane.org 

Immaculate Heart Retreat Center  
Silent Day of Prayer 
 
“Mary and Her Fatima Message:  
Celebrating 100 Years” 
Fr. Kenny St. Hilaire 
May 17, 2017 - 9:00 am – 3:00 pm 
Please register in advance: (509) 448-1224  
or visit www.ihrc.net  

$38 ($48 with use of a private from for the day) 

Our Lady of Lourdes Cathedral will host an Evening of Eucharistic Adoration and Global Living Rosary, led 
by Father Darrin Connall and Fr. James Kelleher on May 9 at 7:00pm Reception immediately following.  
  
The May 9 evening is in preparation for the Diocesan celebration of the 100 year Anniversary of Our 
Lady of Fatima, which will be held at Avista Stadium on July 23 at 7:00 pm and presided by  
Bishop Thomas Daly. 

http://www.ihrc.net/


Weekly Collection April 29 & 30 
  
 Plate:             $       336.21* 
 Envelopes:      $     3147.00* 
 Poor Fund       $          0.00           
 Building Fund  $         35.00           
 Total:             $     3483.21.*          

Total budget need for April:  
  $14,450.00 
Total collected for April:       
  $19,813.37* 

 Liturgy Schedule for Mass May 13 & 14 

  Mass                       Lector                                 Eucharistic Ministers                                           Altar Servers 

4:00pm          E. Rebar       D. Brown; Paten, B. Ray & P. Buntrock; Cup  

8:00am        D. Lindauer                                                                                     

10:00am      J. Loughery      K. Loughery; Paten, S. Boyle & Marilyn M; Cup       Reena & Tyler  

 **If you are unable to serve, please find a replacement, Thank You!** 

Ministers Needed 

We are in need of new  
Eucharistic Ministers, lec-
tors and ushers; especially 

at 8:00am Mass. 
Please contact Melissa  

in the Parish office if you 
are interested in serving in 

one of these roles.  
235-6229 

Men’s Prayer Group 

The men’s prayer ministry will  meet  on  
Monday May 8 at 6:00am  

with breakfast and prayer. Topic for the week:  
A Man After God’s Own Heart 

All men of the Parish are welcome! 
For questions regarding men's ministry;  

please contact: Kyle Loughery at: 
loughery7@centurytel.net 

 

EDGE Middle School  

Youth Group 

Thursdays at 5:30pm-Dinner 
6:00-7:00pm Group 

Next Gathering– May 18  
Please contact Melissa in the Parish Office with 

any questions. 235-6229 

Mark your calendars for upcoming events  
   Sponsored by the  

Knight’s of Columbus 
        Sunday, May 21 Knights Breakfast 

  Ladies Guild 

The Ladies Guild will meet for 
lunch and a meeting.  

Tuesday, May 9 at 12:00pm 
All Ladies of the  

Parish are Welcome!   
Bring a friend! 

Please contact Judy for questions:  
budjudith@hotmail.com 

Yours in Christ, 

Fr. Paul Heric  

Chronicles: The High School Youth Group  
 

Next Gathering: 
Monday, May 8 at St. Rose 
6:00pm-8:00pm (no dinner) 

 
“Be brave and steadfast;  

do not be  afraid or lose heart.”   

 1 Chronicles 22:13 Adult Bible Study 
 

The Adult Bible Study Group meets every  
Wednesday evening at 5:45 for a potluck dinner 

group starts at 6:30pm.   
Next gathering is May 10th. 

All are Welcome! 
Please contact the Parish Office  
for more information   235-6229 

Dear Friends, 

THEOLOGY OF POPE FRANCIS 

Since being elected as the Bishop of Rome 
in 2013, Pope Francis has certainly captured 
the imagination of Catholics and non-
Catholics alike.  But just who is this man 
who has come from the ñfarthest ends of the 
earthò to lead the Catholic Church?  Alt-
hough he was highly regarded by the Cardi-
nals in the 2005 conclave, his name sur-
faced little in the media in the conclave fol-
lowing Pope Benedictôs resignation.  This 
program will explore the mind and heart of 
Pope Francis by looking at his background 
and his own words on a host of top-
ics.  Hopefully, it will give all of us a better 
insight into his love for Christ and his vision 

for the Church.  All are Welcome! 

Wednesday, May 17th 6:30-8PM 

Wednesday, May 24th 6:30-8PM 

The weekend of May 20 – 21, 2017 the Collection for 
the Catholic Church in the United States will be taken 
up in all parishes of the Diocese – including our 
own St. Rose of Lima Parish.  This collection is one of 
four annual collections authorized by the Catholic 
Diocese of Spokane.  It supports major ministries in 
our homeland, the USA - Black & Native American 
Missions; Catholic Campaign for Human Develop-
ment; Catholic Home Missions; Retirement Fund for 
Religious; and Catholic University of America.  Regis-
tered parishioners will receive a special solicitation 
letter from Bishop Thomas A Daly, along with an in-
formation flyer and personalized collection enve-
lope.  Make checks payable to CCUS and please place 
your envelope in the offertory collection or mail it 
directly to the Diocese.  

Today is both Good Shepherd Sunday and a day of prayer for vocations to the priesthood and 

religious life.   Jesus, the Good Shepherd and eternal High Priest, continues to tend to his flock 

in a variety of very effective and tender ways. As Catholics, we acknowledge the unique ways he 

shepherds his people through his Bishops, Priests and Deacons and through those in consecrat-

ed, religious life.   

For over fifty years we have celebrated this day of prayer.  It may seem to us that the Lord is not 

really hearing our prayers for many dioceses and religious communities suffer severe shortages.  

In a society of increased secularism, materialism, and agnosticism, is it surprising that more peo-

ple are not hearing the call of the Good Shepherd?  He has promised not to leave his flock aban-

doned and to do that he needs a faithful joyful, and resounding “Yes” from people of all ages.  

The key is providing the “atmosphere” or the “culture’ for people to come to a joy-filled personal 

encounter with the Risen Lord, to clearly hear his voice.  There is a sadness in the Catholic com-

munity when parents, family members, and parishioners may actually be uncomfortable with 

someone entertaining a vocation to priesthood or religious life.   

Creating both a family home life and a parish life where the Eucharistic Lord himself is at the 

center, where prayer is shared among its members, and where service to others is a way of life is 

crucial in helping people hear his call.  How often do we read that vocations to the priesthood 

and religious life come from stillness and quiet reflection?  As a Church we must provide those 

opportunities for our young.  Our daily lives are overwhelmed with “noise” and unceasing 

“chatter”.  How can someone hear the soft-spoken call of the Good Shepherd without creating 

time for quiet prayer and reflection?   

Let us join Bishop Daly in promoting vocations as one of the essential missions of all the faithful 

in our Diocese.  As Pope Francis said:  “A vocation is a fruit that ripens in a well cultivated field 
of mutual love that becomes mutual service, in the context of an authentic ecclesial life. No voca-
tion is born of itself or lives for itself. A vocation flows from the heart of God and blossoms in 

the good soil of faithful people, in the experience of fraternal love. Did not Jesus say: “By this all 
men will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another” (Jn 13:35)?” 


